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During the NASWA Board of Directors Meeting December, 6-7, 2012, several states expressed concern about
the prospects of cuts in federal funding for administration of Unemployment Insurance (UI). The Board of
Directors asked NASWA to survey all states on whether states will have to cut unemployment insurance staff
due to reductions in federal funding for UI administration. Please click above to view the results of highlights of
state responses from the survey. 
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